
Sunday, November 19, 2017 
TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  Exodus 25:10-22 pg. 126 

TODAY’S MESSAGE:  

“Tabernacle Prayer — ark of the Covenant” 

_______________________________________________  

Notes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to       

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

 Pray for God’s People 
 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-
2783) Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer 
request you would like included, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, Ethel Jurgens, Geneva Wis-

sink, and Helen Vander Veen. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong, 

Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Marian Zevenbergen. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and 

Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and 
Tim TenCley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Jim Van Engen has been admitted to the Sanford Hospital in Sioux Falls due to con-
tinuing complications from his previous surgery. We ask for prayers for healing and 
strength for Jim, patience and safe travels for his family, and wisdom for the Doc-
tors and nurses in charge of his care.   
 

John Bartels had knee surgery two weeks ago. He is recovering at home and is do-
ing well. Please lift him and Sharon up as he continues to recover. 
 

Roger Lindberg will be having more tests done in December to see what the next 
course of treatment will be for his cancer. He has asked to be remembered in prayer 
these next few weeks. 
 

Words of Thanks 
Thank You to all those who helped rake leaves in my yard last weekend. You have 
no idea how wonderful it was to know that that chore was taken care of. May God 
bless you all. ~~ Robert Kruger 
 

WOW!!! Thank you to everyone who donated food for the food find this past 
Wednesday. The HS and MS youth groups, along with the Presbyterian youth group 
managed to collect over 1,700 pounds of food for those who are less fortunate. 
Thank you again!! 
 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to Geneva Wissink who will be celebrating her 95th birthday on 
Monday, November 27. To help mark this wonderful milestone, a card shower has 
been requested.  Birthday Wishes can be mailed to Geneva at: Geneva Wissink, 
Heartwood Heights, 409 9th Ave., Sibley, IA 51249. 
 

Congratulations are also extended to David and JoAnn Calsbeek on their 50th 
Wedding Anniversary on November 24. Please join the family in commemorating 

this milestone with a card shower. Cards can be sent to 722 10th Street Sibley, IA 
51249. 


